
Leter re school shoes for Sept 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers 

In advance of school commencing in September, we wanted to highlight the requirement for suitable black footwear to be worn during the school day by students as part of 
the school uniform items listed on our website. School shoes should offer adequate foot/ankle support, Vans/Converse/any shoes designed for sports are not acceptable for 
classroom use, nor are paterns such as leopard print, or pla�ormed soles. We hope the guidance below will assist you in making appropriate purchases and thank you for 
your coopera�on in this mater. 

Examples of suitable footwear for use in school: 

Examples from Deichmann Shoes  Examples from Asda, Tesco and Shoezone 





 
 
Shoe has a thicker sole and heel, which can help support the students 
foot. There is a curved botom which aids the natural shape of the foot. 
Shoe covers majority of foot so is fully protected. 

 

 

Examples of unsuitable footwear are shown below with reasoning: 





 


